
October 20, 1977 

Mr. George Lardner 
The Washington Post 
1150 15th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

Dear George: 

Enclosed are a letter and two xeroxes of clippings on the 
Kennedy assassination which I gather Harold Weisberg meant to send 
to you but included in a mailing to me by mistake. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jim Lesar 


